
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
PALM ISLAND ABORIGINAL SHIRE COUNCIL 

 

WILL BE CLOSED  

MONDAY, 12 JUNE 2023 

DUE TO THE PUBLIC HOLIDAY FOR 

 

STRIKE 57 (PALM ISLAND SHIRE ONLY) 
 

THE OFFICE WILL RE-OPEN AND RESUME 

NORMAL OPERATIONS ON  

 

TUESDAY, 13 JUNE 2023 

 

THANKS & REGARDS 

COUNCIL ADMIN 


